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This Friday, February 23rd University of Colorado, Denver will be visiting.  
Next Thursday, March 1st Western State Colorado University will be visiting.  
Next Friday, March 2nd Illinois Wesleyan University will be visiting.  All visits 
will be in the Post Grad Center.  Sign up on Naviance, print out your confirmation, 
and show it to your teacher as your pass. 
 
Come travel back in time and join Stage Flight Theatre in a heart wrenching 
Ancient Greek theatrical experience, Euripides’ Hecuba, tomorrow and Friday, 
February 23rd at 7:00PM and Saturday, February 24th at 3:00PM and 7:00PM. 
Tickets are available to purchase at the door, in the theatre office, or online at 
stageflighttheatre.org. 
 
AP Exam Registration continues!  Until February 28th the cost of each exam is 
$94.  On March 1st, the cost of exams increases to $115.  Registration is 
online.  Information about registration has been emailed to parents and can be 
found on mountainvistaonline.org.  AP teachers have the link for online 
registration and information, as well.  It is strongly encouraged to register as soon 
as possible.  Registration deadline is March 4th at midnight, NO 
EXCEPTIONS.  Please note that the cost of AP Exams is separate from the AP 
class fee!  See Mrs. Reed or Mr. Peterson in the main office with any questions. 
 
Counseling has two upcoming trips to Arapahoe Community College and the 
University of Colorado at Denver's Engineering program.  The trip to 
ACC departs Vista on March 9th at 8:50AM and returns at 2:00PM.  Students will 
tour ACC and learn about a number of programs and opportunities available to 
them.  Lunch will be provided and you will have a chance to win a 
scholarship!  The cost is $10.00.  The trip to the UC Denver's engineering program 
departs Vista on March 8th at 8:30AM and returns at 2:00PM.  Students 
interested in engineering will get an insiders perspective of the engineering school, 
meet students, professors and see projects in progress.  The cost is $15.00.  Please 
see Mrs. Click in the counseling office to sign up for either trip. 
 



Community Service Fun Facts: 280 Seniors still need to complete their 20 hours 
of required service (see the list outside the Counseling Office).  The most 
community service hours by a member of the Class of 2018 is 948.5.   April 19th is 
the last day you can turn in Community Service hours if you are a senior and plan 
on graduating.  Go to the copy room for forms or to see Mrs. Reed with questions. 

 


